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STATE OF READINESS IN THE PROVINCE 

In an effort to assess and monitor the 

state of readiness for Learning and 

Teaching in the Province, the Premier of 

the Province, Dr Zamani Saul 

accompanied by the Mayor, EXCO 

Members, Councillors, Kgosi Bareki and 

Government officials visited Ba-Ga 

Lotlhare High School. 

Prior to the re-opening of schools, Premier 

and a group of volunteers embarked on a 

massive cleaning campaign at the school 

ensuring that, the school is ready to 

resume on the first day of the 2023 

academic year.  

#LOVEYOURSCHOOLCAMPAIGN 
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“NAMETSAGANG HIGH SCHOOL MADE IT TO THE 

TOP” 

As the Municipality we are proud to announce that 

Nametsegang High School, Class of 2022 managed 

to obtain the FIRST position in the John Taolo 

Gaetsewe District by achieving 96,5% pass rate for 

their matric results.  

“HALALA NAMETSEGANG HIGH SCHOOL, HALALA” 
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BACK TO SCHOOL CAMPAIGN: GADIBOE MIDDLE SCHOOL  

As part of the Municipality “Back to School Campaign”, the Speaker 

Cllr. Violet Jordan visited Gadiboe Middle School. 

Thanks to the great collaboration between the Municipality and 

Kumba Iron Ore, Sishen, learners were able to receive school bags, 

packed with stationery, sanitary towels and sanitizers. 

WISHING THE BEST OF LUCK AND A SUCCESSFUL YEAR TO ALL THE 

LEARNERS OF 2023 

 

“TIME TO SAY GOOD BYE” 

In December 2022, we had to bid farewell to one of our 

colleagues “Sis Faith” Difilokwe as she was heading for 

retirement. 

Sis Faith will definitely be remembered for her humbleness 

and the passion she had for her work.  

“THANK YOU SIS FAITH” 

 

 

Contributors: 
Communications, Special Programmes, Public Participation and Social Media Team 

Lerato Khunou      
Boitshoko Mooketsi 
Tshepo Phokoje  
Mohiemang Saane  
 


